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Dear Honorable Justices,

| support the Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense. The current caseload standards are
unsustainable and is the main reason why | will be leaving my position at King County after 3+ years
as a public defender to return to private practice. Many of my colleagues are doing the same. Please
do the right thing.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best,

Jonathan Kim

Public Defense Attorney

Associated Counsel for the Accused Division
King County Department of Public Defense

710 2" Avenue, Suite 1000
Seattle, WA 98104
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